
To AATAC Employees and Owners: 
 
Just a note to say THANKS for the prompt attention given to my 1002 bed. 
I have 8 trucks on the road, 5 of which are equipped with AATAC bodies.  I had 2 others 
which I have since sold and are still in service by their owners.  Dependability and 
durability are big considerations when purchasing towing equipment.  My AATAC 
equipment has performed well under demanding conditions.  I am especially fond of my 
1502 body mounted on a G.M.C. with 23,000 Lb rears.  It has the power I need to handle 
the big jobs and the versatility to handle small jobs. 
Thank you for a quality product, excellent service, competitive pricing, and some good 
people to back it up. 
 
Ernest Bullard 
President 
Silverado Wrecker Service 


